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April 16, 2013 
 
 
To:  House Committee on Energy and Environment 
        Representative Jules Bailey, Chair 
        Members of the Committee  
 
Re:  HB 3491 – Columbia River Treaty:  SUPPORT 
 
The League of Women Voters is a nonpartisan, grassroots political organization that 
encourages informed and active participation in government.  The League first studied water 
issues and adopted positions in 1969; updated in 1977, 1985 and April of 2011.  In 1979 we 
focused on water resources of the Columbia River and the Columbia River Task Force.  We 
are currently following the Columbia River Treaty 2014 Review and have provided input into 
that process.   
 
We recognize the importance of the Treaty to Oregon and encourage the Legislature to adopt 
HB 3491.  We are aware that the Water Resources Department has assigned staff to this 
Treaty and the Water Resources Commission receives regular reports, so the requirement to 
report regularly to the Legislature is reasonable.  The League believes it is even imperative 
that the Legislature be kept informed because involvement by the Legislature and the 
Governor to assure the State Department follows up on treaty negotiations is important to 
Oregon. 
 
Thank you for considering our request to move this bill to the floor with a “do pass” 
recommendation. 
 
Sincerely,  
                                                                                        
 
 
Robin Wisdom                                 Peggy Lynch 
President                                                                Natural Resources Coordinator 
 
 
cc:  Senator Hansell and Senator Whitsett 
       Richard Whitman, Governor’s Natural Resources Advisor   
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